LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING
Council of Governments

A public meeting of the Central Oregon Intergovernmental Council (COIC), Deschutes County, State of
Oregon will be held on June 1, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in the Public Works Training Room, 243 E Antler Ave,
Redmond, Oregon.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss and adopt the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2017 to June 30,
2018 and Special Fund Supplemental Budget as approved by the Central Oregon Intergovernmental Council
Budget Committee. You may view a copy of this on our website http://coic2.org/about/coic-board/

A copy of the budget may be inspected or obtained on or after June 2, 2017 at our Administrative Office
located at 334 NE Hawthorne Ave, Bend, Oregon between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. This is a
public meeting. Any person may appear and present arguments for or against any item in the budget
document.
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